
From: Webb, Beth <BethWebb@gov.sc.gov>
To: Veldran, Katherine <KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 9/8/2014 4:12:57 PM 
Subject: RE: Current numbers

KV,

The first three sentences are correct. Let me check on the last one with DEW and will get back to you as soon as I 
hear.

Thanks,
Beth

From: Veldran, Katherine
Sent: Friday, September 05, 2014 1:22 PM
To: Webb, Beth
Subject: Current numbers

Beth,

Please update these number to reflect the current numbers.

Thanks, KV

Since taking office, Governor Nikki Haley has focused on creating jobs and improving the business climate in 

South Carolina. From the start of her administration, Governor Haley has been proud to 

announce over 57,000 new jobs created and more than $13.8 billion invested in South Carolina. South 

Carolina's unemployment rate has decreased by over 5% since the beginning of this administration, now at 

5.7%. Nearly 25% of the jobs announced are in rural areas, and only 20% of our State's labor force lives in rural areas.
Katherine F. Veldran
Director of Legislative Affairs | Office of Governor Nikki Haley
O: 803-734-5124 | C: 803-767-7583
KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov
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